
 
 
July 2, 2020 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC FILING  
 
Marlene H. Dortch  
Secretary  
Federal Communications Commission  
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.  
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 
Re:  Viasat, Inc., IBFS File Nos. SAT-PDR-20161115-00120; SAT-APL-20180927-00076; 

SAT-MPL-20200526-00056 
  
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
Pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 1.1206, Viasat submits this ex parte summarizing a telephone conversation that 
occurred on June 30, 2020, regarding the above caption proceedings.  Present at the meeting on behalf 
of Viasat were Amy R. Mehlman, Vice President, U.S. Government Affairs and Policy, Christopher J. 
Murphy, Associate General Counsel, Regulatory Affairs, and Mark A. Sturza, President, 3C Systems 
Company, consultant to Viasat.  Also present where the following International Bureau, Satellite Division 
staff: Jose Albuquerque, Karl Kensinger, Jay Whaley, Joseph Hill, and Cindy Spiers. 
 
During the conversation, Viasat reviewed the recent modification application and requested that the 
Commission place the application on public notice as soon as possible. 
  
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
       /s/ 
      

Christopher J. Murphy 
      Associate General Counsel, Regulatory Affairs 
 

cc:  Jose P. Albuquerque 
 Karl Kensinger 

Jay Whaley 
Joseph Hill 
Cindy Spiers 

 
 
 
 
  
 


